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The 1970 Rebel Staff
As this year draws to a close, so does the work of the REBEL STAFF. Although the work

was long and hard, it was with a sense of pride and achievement that we toiled - not only
with regards to the accomplishments of the annual, but those of the corps of cadets them-
selves. Practice, practice, practice - it seems that that was all everyone did, was practice for
one thing or another. As if here we are at last - perfect, or something.

This was a year of change at Carlisle: barracks, mess hall, uniforms. Even the rules were
changed (or bent). Possibly the biggest change we made was from follower to leader - from
watcher to player - from Sub-freshmen to Seniors. Yep, there have been some changes.

And now we're leaving - again. It seems we're always leaving: something for something
else - somewhere for somewhere else.

For this reason - the leaving - we, the 1970 REBEL STAFF, compile this annual: that
the memories contained herein may be preserved and cherished for future years. Use it often.
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